
April 2019  students  (two-year course)  welcome  party  for  new  students  
 
A welcome party for new students was held on April 16, and it was the first 
exchange between current students and new students. 
They introduced each other and some student demonstrated his/her 
country-specific songs. They had a good time. 
The scene that new students were interacting with their seniors regardless of 
their nationalities in English or Japanese in a single word made us smile. 
The new students are going to share the same room as the seniors of different 
nationalities in their dormitory, which will bring a positive impact. 
We would like to watch over them warmly. 
 


